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While I thoroughly believe that safe storage of medication and firearms are an 

absolute imperative, I am nonetheless concerned about the educational portion of the 

safe storage of firearms. What assurance can you provide that the education 

regarding firearms won't be biased? What organizations or entities will you draw 

statistics and or curriculum from? Will the public be able to preview the curriculum 

before it's implemented? Unless the aforementioned questions can be answered, I 

would suggest putting the bill up for amendments. 


